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February 9, 2022

Jackie Ostronic

UNMC

985070 Nebraska Medical Center
Omaha, NE 68198

Dear Jackie:

Thank you so much to UNMC for the generous donation of $355.00 to
Completely KIDS for Community Based Materials plus the in-kind materials!
We are so thankful for your generosity and the stability it provides for
Completely KIDS. This gift will help us continue to provide a safe place for
kids to go after school where they receive quality time with caring staff, meals
at night and on the weekends, fun and enriching academic assistance and so
many other opportunities to learn and grow!

Because of your compassion for those in need, we can continue striving
towards our goal of helping children and families by providing them with
knowledge, skills and resources that they need to break the cycle of poverty.
Our programming is centered on four core components: academic help, youth
development, nutritious food, and family involvement. The combination of
these components helps our youth and their families to be successful.

Your giving means so much to me and to the children and families who benefit
from it, thank you again!

Sincerely,

Co SN agt A B~

Lacey Locklear
Chief Development Officer

*No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.




